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UPDATES TO NORTH SHORE E-BIKE SHARE PROGRAM  
 

NORTH VANCOUVER, BC – June 19, 2025  
 
After being the e-bike operator on the North Shore since 2021, Lime will be ending service 
in the area on June 30, once their permit to operate expires. 
 
A new e-bike share program operator will be announced in the coming days to continue 
the program. There is no anticipated loss of e-bike service on the North Shore.   
 
Four years ago, the City of North Vancouver (CNV), District of North Vancouver (DNV), 
and District of West Vancouver (DWV) launched a pilot e-bike share program. 
Sḵwx̱wú7mesh Úxwumixw (Squamish Nation) joined the program in 2024. In 2023, North 
Shore municipal Councils directed staff to make the program permanent. 
 
“We are excited to continue offering the e-bike share program on the North Shore. Thanks 
to the program, the North Shore has experienced growing numbers of e-bike users as 
residents and visitors alike enjoyed the availability of more sustainable transportation 
options,” said Jennifer Draper, Deputy Director, Transportation, City of North Vancouver. 
“We look forward to announcing a new service provider soon, and to the continued growth 
of this valuable program for our communities.” 
 
Current Lime customers can contact help-vancouver@li.me for information about their 
account or visit help.li.me. 
 
Media Contacts: 

City of North Vancouver - media@cnv.org or 778-871-8594 
District of North Vancouver – schaapr@dnv.org or 604-209-8841 
District of West Vancouver - media@westvancouver.ca or 604-921-3458 
Sḵwx̱wú7mesh Úxwumixw (Squamish Nation) - media@squamish.net  
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